
Email: West of Devers Upgrade Project EIR/EIS Team 

 
From: Harry Smallwood <hsmallwood@verizon.net> 

Sent: Friday, September 11, 2015 11:23 AM 

To: West Of Devers Project 

Subject: Tower Alternative Plan 

 

To: Billie Blanchard 

      (CPUC PM)/Frank McMenimen (BLM PM) 

      California Public Utilities Commission and Bureau of Land Management 

      c/o Aspen Evironmental Group 

      235 Montgomery Street, Suite 935 

      San Francisco, CA 94104-3002 

 

From: Harry Smallwood 

 1176 Cliffrose Way, 

 Beaumont, CA 9222 

 Internet Address: HSmallwood@verizon.net 

 

Gentlemen, 

As a resident of Solera Oak Valley Greens Association, located in Segment 4 in 

Beaumont and Banning, I support the West of Devers Alternative Tower 

Relocation Plan that will move the towers further from Solera residences. Plus, 

it may well end the radio noise associated with the present location of the 

existing towers, making it possible to listen to radios without the continuous 

screeching as is now present. 

Sincerely, 

Harry Smallwood 

A resident for over ten years. 

 

mailto:HSmallwood@verizon.net

